
Dar Devotees, 

We are delighted to announce a truly 
special moment in our journey. After 
six years of dedicated service from a 
temporary location, the 
Stoke-on-Trent Buddhist Vihara is 
poised to establish a permanent 
sanctuary for Dhamma practice, 
reflection, and community 
togetherness. This remarkable 
achievement has been made possible 
by the dedicated efforts of Venerable 
Dr Vitharandeniye Kassapa Nayaka 
Thero, the Chief Incumbent of the 
Birmingham Buddhist Vihara. 
As we finalize the necessary legal 
formalities to acquire this property, 
we wish to extend to you a rare and 
auspicious invitation. Supporting the 
establishment of a Buddhist Vihara 
provides a unique opportunity to 
accrue immense spiritual merit, 
blessing you and your family with the 
priceless gift of Dhamma for 
generations to come. 
We humbly seek your kind support 
and contributions in making this 
dream a reality. With your generosity 
and goodwill, we will bring our 
Vihara to its forever home, creating a 
sanctuary that will stand as a beacon 
of compassion, wisdom, and peace. 
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